
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Spirit of South Carolina Guest Crew Passage Approval Process 
 
 
The application and approval process for a Spirit of South Carolina guest crew passage is as 
follows:  

1. APPLICATION  

Complete the application found on the website 
https://www.spiritofsc.org/services-9 in its entirety. Applications for each 
passage are reviewed on a first-come, first-served basis, determined by the 
date and time of receipt of completed forms.  

2. APPROVAL  

Upon receipt of the application, Spirit of South Carolina, Inc. will notify an 
applicant by email within seven business days if they have been approved for 
a passage. Guest crew applicants over the age of 65 must provide 
documentation from their general physician or internist that, in their opinion, 
there is no apparent medical reason to prevent the applicant from participating 
as an overnight guest crew member aboard a sailing vessel. The captain has 
the final say on whether an applicant is approved or not.  

3. ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND PAYMENT  

After approval, Spirit of South Carolina, Inc. will request additional 
information and must receive that information and full payment within three 
business days to confirm the passage. Fees include room and board. Payment 
can be made online (link will be in approval email) or by contacting the office 
at 619-549-9045.  

If paying by check, checks should be made payable to Spirit of South 
Carolina, Inc. 


